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 FROM THE HEADTEACHER 
 
Many of you will know Mrs Maytham who has 
worked at St Mary’s in various roles over the last 17 
years; next week she will be moving on to pastures 
new taking up a role in her church. 
 
We thank Mrs Maytham for her expertise, her 
kindness and for her wonderful humour shared with 
us all. We wish her the very best with this new 
phase of her life.    
 
Reading 
 
A gentle reminder to hear your child read every 
week please. Teachers are concerned that reading 
records are not being completed; we realise of 
course that this doesn’t mean the children aren’t 
reading so do jot down your views in those too, 
many thanks.  
 
OTHER NEWS 
 
Parent Governor Election 
 
Just a reminder that you have until 12.00 noon on 
Friday 17th March to vote for your preferred 
candidate using the following link: 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/Hvr2j0Awsr 
 
Weekly attendance: w/c 6th March 2023 
 
Well done to Year 6 for reaching ‘The Golden Goal’- 
the highest attendance this week! 
 

Year group Lates Attendance 

Reception 9 95.91% 

Year 1 15 96.24% 

Year 2 8 95.97% 

Year 3 4 96.66% 

Year 4 2 96.72% 

Year 5 3 96.77% 

Year 6 1 96.81% 

Whole School 42 96.45% 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
FINALLY 
 
Prayer  
 
Dear God, thank you for the education we receive 
each day. Please help us make the right choices in 
school. We appreciate the resources we get and the 
roof over our head. We are grateful for our clean 
uniform and drinking water. We appreciate the 
wisdom you give us. Amen. Andrea J 5S 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Angela Abrahams 
Headteacher 
headteacher@st-marys.richmond.sch.uk 
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